
 

 

 

 

 

12th September 2022 

 

Dear Parents 

Here at Westfields Infant School we are deeply saddened to hear the news of the passing of 

Her Majesty The Queen. We join the nation in their grief. 

Yesterday Buckingham Palace announced that the State Funeral will be held next Monday 19th 

September and confirmed this would be a bank holiday. We have since had confirmation from 

the DfE that schools are expected to close as a mark of respect. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Janette Teague 

Headteacher 
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